The C.A.T.S. Tale

(Competent, Achieving,

Talented, Students)
December 1, 2023

November Students of the Month
We would like to congratulate the
following students for being selected
November students of the Month here at
Edna. This is an honor, and we are
proud of you.
Pre-K — Kloe Hurst

Luna Yost
K— Avyn Goodwin
2nd — Rachael Allen
4th — Tristen Folk
6th — Addie Hite
8th — Vinny Mullin

Chili Supper is a Huge Success!
We held our annual chili supper Saturday
November 11th. We served meals from 5:00 to
7:00 and during this time we held our silent
auction items. We begin our live auction and
drawing for baskets after the silent auction. We
had lots of pies, cakes, and other items for the
auction. There were fun activities, and lots of
community fellowship. The community of Edna
once again made our annual PTO Chili Supper
a huge success. Our community, parents and
students did an outstanding job this year. The
total profit was just over $23,470.00. We want
to thank all who helped make the night a great
success: all our sponsors, parents, teachers,
students, and community members. We are
blessed to live in a community such as Edna.

Edna Christmas Parade/Craft Fair
The Edna Volunteer Fire Department plans
to sponsor the annual Christmas Parade.

It will be held Saturday, December 9th,
2023 @ 2:00 pm. They cordially invite you

1st — Rhett Moore
3rd — Lizzy Bryan
5th — Jaylie Moore
7th —Casen Voelzke

to participate in this community celebration.

Your talents can be shared in the means of
marching bands, floats, merchants,
organizational groups, horseback riders,
carolers and many others. The parade will
line up on West Myrtle, in front of the
school @ 1:15 pm. Please call 922-3841

] ckt.net if you are planning
to take part in this holiday activity. Come
do your Christmas shopping at the Craft
Fair located in the community building from
8:00 am to 4:00 pm.

Winter Break
Dismiss for winter break on Wednesday
December 20th at 3:10 pm. Break
continues through Thursday Dec. 21st
and goes through Wednesday Jan. 3rd.
Return to school on Thursday Jan. 4th.

Edna Christmas Program
The school year is flying by and our
Christmas program will be here before
we know it! The program is scheduled
for Monday, December 11t at
7:00pm. [t will be held at the Harrison
Auditorium in Altamont. The Fifth Grade
and Jr. High Bands as well as the
Pre-School through 5" Grade classes
will be presenting some fun, holiday
songs to help you get in the holiday
spirit. The 6" through 8" Grade
students will be presenting the play,
“Santa’s Holiday Playlist.”. We are
excited about this fun evening and are
looking forward to seeing you there.

This performance is part of your
child’s music and band grade so
attendance is very important. If
circumstances arise that your child will
be unable to attend, please contact us
before the program and your child will
be given a make-up assignment.

Christmas Parties
Wednesday Dec. 20th
e Pre-k-10:20 am and 2:20 pm

o (K-8) - 2:20 pm parties

Semester Schedule and Changes
First semester ends December 20th.
Second semester begins when we return in
January. Music and PE days will switch
places from what it was in the first
semester at the same time.

Edna Gym will be closed through
December 29th

Holiday Wishes from EGS

That everyone has a Merry Christmas
and a Happy New Year!

May you have the greatest two gifts of
all on these holidays:
Someone to love and someone who
loves you.




